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T H R E E  R I V E R S  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T  MAY  2012  

 

You Are Invited to Our 3rd Annual 

May 25th   8:50 AM—3:30PM  

On this day, we want all parents, grandparents, or 
guardians of our students to come and share the 
day with us.  Teachers are planning fun and inter-

active lessons in their classes.   

We are planning a special lunch that will be served 
at no cost to the parents or students.   

Parents can come for all or part of the day—
whatever works in your schedule.  Please put this 

on your calendar.   

You will be receiving a post card from your student 
with a special invitation.   

We will be honoring veterans during a Memorial 
Day ceremony on this day.   

We will have a special assembly at the end of the 
day with Cougar Pride Citations and other recogni-

tions given.   

Please call the school at 541-592-2116 and let 
us know if you will be here for lunch.  We want 
to make sure we have enough for all students 

and their parents. 

Schedule for the day: 

 

 

Please see page 7 and 8  of this newsletter for infor-
mation on summer school. Students who have failed 
a core class need to take advantage of this oppor-
tunity to retrieve the credit.  Class of 2013 seniors 
who are more than 7.5 credits behind and 5th year 

seniors should take summer school.   

SENIOR INFORMATION  
Pages 5 and 6  of this newsletter have important in-
formation for the parents of seniors.  Please make 

sure you read it all and put important dates and times 

1st Period  8:50—9:40 

Break 9:40—9:50  

2nd Period 9:54—10:44 

Memorial Day Ceremony  10:45—11:15  

3rd Period  11: 15—12:05 

Lunch  12:05—12:50 

4th Period 12:54—1:44 

Break  1:44—1:48  

5th Period 1:52—2:42  

Assembly 2:45—3:30 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  
As most of you know, the senior class and I are getting 

ready to graduate into the next phase of our lives in a few 
short weeks.  After nearly 30 years in education and 10 

years at Illinois Valley High School, I am going to have the 
chance to do all the things there just hasn’t been time to 

do.  The thing I am most looking forward is spending 
more time with my family  and giving them 100% of my 
attention when I am with them.  I am also planning to 

take a vacation in the September or October—something 
I have never done.  Vermont in the fall and Prince Edward 
Island in the summer are both travel goals for the future.   

My years in education and particularly my years teaching 
at Lorna Byrne and being an administrator at IVHS have 
been a wonderful experience that I would not trade for 
anything.  The children in this valley have amazed me 

with their tenacity, intelligence and sweet spirits.  I will 
miss them  dearly and I will never forget them.   

IVHS is blessed to have such a caring staff.  I know that 
Mr. Alderson is going to do his very best for this school 
and your children are in good hands under his and Mr. 

Osborne’s leadership.   

Dr. Seuss said, “Don’t cry because it’s over.  Smile because 
it happened.”  My memories will be a constant source of 

joy and will bring me many smiles.   
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Flyer  COMMON CORE AND  

PROFICIENCY BASED LEARNING  
JUNE 4TH, 2012 AT ILLINOIS VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

Join us at 6:00 PM  in the IVHS Commons for dinner 

followed by a presentation by Administrators and teach-

ers on the exciting changes that are happening in Oregon, 

Three Rivers School District, and at IVHS.    

 

You will also have the opportunity to meet the new Prin-

cipal Casey Alderson and Vice Principal/Athletic Direc-

tor Travis Osborne. You will learn about the changes that 

are happening that will affect your student’s High School 

experience.  

   

 COMMON CORE STANDARDS AND CONTENT 

STANDARDS  

 

 THE NEW OREGON DIPLOMA 

 

 CREDIT FOR PROFICIENCY  

 

 PROFICIENCY BASED LEARNING  

 

 ESSENTIAL SKILLS  

 

 SENATE BILL 253- THE 40/40/20 PLAN  

 

 THE NEW INTERVENTION AND ENRICHMENT 

SCHEDULE 

 

This is important information and we are excited to share 

it with you. This meeting is for parents of current 9th, 

10th, 11th, and incoming 9th graders only.   

Please RSVP by May 25th so that we can appropriately 

plan for food and handouts.  

 

 
 What do the Common Core State Standards mean for my student?  

 Something exciting is happening in education in Oregon, 

something that all parents will want to know about - the 

Common Core State Standards (CCSS). These newly 

adopted standards in English Language Arts and Math are 

important for your student’s future success!  

Illinois Valley High School  

Telephone 541.592.2116 

625 East River Street Cave Junction, OR  97523 

 

 

PARENT INFORMATIONAL NIGHT 
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Track and Field 

Coach Ray Yarbrough’s track team finished 

off a great season this past weekend and is 

sending Mack Epple to State in the high 

jump. Mack cleared 5’8” and finished se-

cond. Other athletes that scored points for 

the team at districts were Nick Hoelzle 

(100m and 200m), Amanda Brooks (100m 

and 200m), Amber Webb (400m) Samantha 

Milner (800m) Mack Epple (high jump and 

300M hurdles) Theresa Frederick (pole 

vault and 300m hurdles), Alex Laflamme 

(javelin and shot) Savannah Hoyle (long 

jump), and John Mason (pole vault). Indi-

vidual results, personal statistics, and rec-

ords can be found at www.athletic.net 

Softball  

Coach Rick Dee’s softballer’s are find-

ing their groove on the diamond and fin-

ishing up a successful season. The girls 

are peaking at the end of the season and 

knocked off Cascade Christian this past 

weekend. The girls are one of the most 

improved teams in the conference and 

are led by senior Thea Barker-

Cortrecht.   

 

Baseball 

Coach Bob Johnson’s baseball team 

is finding its identity as they prepare 

for the playoffs. The boys had a dra-

matic come from behind win this past 

weekend at Rogue River coming 

from behind to sweep and clinch a 

playoff spot. Stay tuned for the boys 

playoff opponent.   

Boys Golf 

Coach Jesse Tree’s golfers had a 

building season and peaked at the their 

district tournament. Nathan Munro, 

Tyus Tree, Tyler Nolan, Manny Pi-

mentel, and Ethan 

Saavedra all played 

well at the district 

tournament.  

 

Equestrian 

Coach Desiree Eddy’s team had 

a very successful year and are 

sending Jessie Rollins to state in 

Central Oregon. The team was 

led by Jessie, Oscar Flores, Me-

ghan Flores, Bryan and Jamie 

Sowell.  

 

May 2012 

I L L I N O I S  V A L L E Y  H I G H  S C H O O L  

WE WANT YOU!  

Get involved with the Cougar Athletics Booster 

Club! Be informed, help student athletes, and make 

a difference. Contact Casey Alderson to get in-

volved at casey.alderson@threerivers.k12.or.us.  

sports Report from the cougar den 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

COUGAR NEWS  

Casey Alderson  

Athletic Director 

Spring Sports review   

DON’T FORGET! 

Spring Sports Awards Night—May 29th at 

6:00. Please come and support your son or 

daughter or just come enjoy the festivities! 

SUMMER PROGRAMS! 

Get ready for your fall sport and be involved in 

spring football, soccer, volleyball and basket-

ball. Be on the lookout for information from 

your coach outline commitments for fundraising 

and team camp information. 
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Soccer Camp 

The boys and girls soccer teams from Illinois Valley High School will be hosting their second  

annual Summer Soccer Skills Camp this summer. Camp will be held August 6th through the 10th on the 

campus of IVHS, and is open to all current and prospective high school players for the upcoming fall 

season. The camp includes half-day sessions for both the girls and the boys teams,  with sessions to be 

held separately. Guest coaches are provided by Challenger Sports and drawn from a pool of highly-

qualified European players and coaches. “We hosted our first team camp last summer” explains boys 

head coach Gary Enoch, ”and it was such a huge success that we are anxious to do it again.” 

 

The camp features some conditioning training, but mostly focuses on skill development and team tactics. Last year,  

both teams had about 95% participation, and Enoch says he hopes to see a similar response this year. The cost per  

player is $50 for the full week. For more information, players and parents are asked to contact Enoch at IVHS at  

541-592-2116 or by email at gary.enoch@threerivers.k12.or.us 

SYNERVOICE  
After receiving an automated call concerning your student’s absences from our new phone messaging system, Synervoice, 

please call the school in the morning to clear your student’s absences.  The number is 541-592-2116; ask for the attendance of-

fice.  It is very important for you and your student to have these absences cleared. Students end up doing lunch detentions for 

uncleared absences.   

We will sometimes use Synervoice to send out important messages about school closures and school events.  When you get a 

call from the school using Synervoice, it is important that you say “hello” as this triggers the message.  If you have voicemail, it 

will leave a message.  If you have email registered with the school, we will often send emails as well.   

IVHS MUSIC DEPARTMENT   

The IVHS Band will be competing in the Annual Boatnik Parade on Saturday, May 26th, during  the Memorial 

Day weekend.  Come to the Boatnik Parade and cheer for our kids! 

Other events for the AMAZING IVHS Music Department are: 

 May 25th—5th  Annual IVHS Memorial Day Ceremony—in front of the school at 10:45 AM  

 June 5th —Annual Rivers Concert @ 7:00 PM 

 June 7th—Band and Choir Perform for graduation  

 June 8th—Annual Music Department Awards Banquet @ 6:00 PM 

Varsity Letter Awards 

On May 2nd there was a special assembly honoring the students who completed at least 90 hours of commu-
nity service this year.  Those students earned the first ever varsity letters for community service.    We were 
excited to honor those students and their parents. The following students earned a varsity letter: 

CeCe Imerti  Amanda Terry  Ben Milner  Chris Wikel  Devan Elmer  

Ashley Barto  Kelly Armijo   Devon DeNoon Alex Manninen   

We also honored seniors who had document over 100 hours of volunteer service during high school:   

Erin Byrne, Meghan Householder, Tyler Robbins, Thea Barker-Cortrecht, Rachel Miller, Blanka Koci, Kaitlyn 
Skiles, James Williams, Kristen Vidales, David Perata, and Jamie Sowell .  

JOB WELL DONE!  

mailto:gary.enoch@threerivers.k12.or.us
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR SENIORS  

May 17—Scholarship Night @ 6:30 PM  

May 22—Final Senior Project Presentations ( must complete Sr. Project to Graduate)  

May 23—Last day to turn in work samples to be eligible for honor’s diploma (3.25 GPA and above)  

May 31—Senior Finals’ Day  

June 1—Senior Checkout Day  

June 1—All fines paid and all books returned  

June 1—All work done and turned in by 3:30 PM to walk at graduation  

June 6—Mandatory Graduation Practice—1:00—3:00 PM (Caps and gowns passed out)  

June 7—Mandatory Graduation Practice—10:00 AM —12:00 PM—Group picture (bring cap and gown)  

June 7—Graduation—7:00 PM 

June 7th/ 8th —All Night Grad Party   After graduation until  5:00 AM.  Students must be there before 11:00 

PM.   

SENIOR SKIP DAY 
Parents, please note that there is no sanctioned senior skip day.  We do not encourage nor endorse a 
skip day for seniors.   From past knowledge and experience most senior skip days involve alcohol and 

drugs and often older ex-students attend and provide those things.  Things that the students did not plan 
happen—sometimes with serious consequences.  Additionally, in the past several years there has been 
serious vandalism done to the property where the gatherings took place.  Senior classes have lost some 

of their senior funds because of this vandalism.   

If senior students take a skip day, absences will not be excused.   

We ask for parents to help us with this and encourage your students to not participate in a senior skip 
day.   

SENIOR PROJECTS—MUST BE COMPLETED TO GRADUATE ! 
The last opportunity for seniors to present their projects is May 22, 2012 from 4:00 – 5:45.  Most of the sen-
iors have presented at the previous two opportunities.    Senior parents, please, work with your student and 
encourage them to not procrastinate.  Passing all components of the Senior Project is a requirement for 
graduation.    

Remember that students must check into the All-Night Safe and Sober Party in the IV Com-
mons by 11:00 PM.  Students arriving after that will not be admitted.  The party will end at 
5:00 AM.  Parents need to know that students can leave any time they want to, but once 
they have left, they will not be allowed to come back to the party.   Please talk to your stu-
dent about communicating with you concerning his or her plans for this night.   Chaper-

ones will not call parents when students leave early.   

SENIOR ALL NIGHT GRAD PARTY  
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Page 6 COUGAR NEWS   

ESSENTIAL INFORMATION FOR THE CLASS OF 2012 

In a few short days, our seniors will step into the next phase of their lives.  For the 

most part they are anxious for this to happen and are excited about their futures.  Life 

is a series of milestones, but high school graduation has to be one of the most im-

portant.  It truly is that event that opens many other doors to students. It is the end of 

childhood and a step into the “real world” that parents and teachers have been talking 

about for the last four years.     

Parents, this is the time of year to keep in close contact with the academic progress of 
your senior student.  We have some seniors who are on a plan with counseling in or-
der to complete all their credits for graduation on June 7th.  Do not just assume that 
your student is doing what needs to be done.  Stay in contact with their teachers, Ms. Tucker or one of the 
administrators to make sure your student is on target.   

As the year is quickly coming to an end, we need to make sure that students have everything that is required 

for graduation pulled together.    

.  

.  

 

GRADES  

All grades must be cleared by Ms. 
Tucker by 3:30 PM on June 1st.  

No extra time will be given to com-
plete coursework in order to walk in 
graduation.  If a student is failing a 
class or has not completed a class 

on June 1st that is required for 
graduation, the student will not 

walk in graduation.  Students may 
continue working until June 13 in 

order to earn a 2012 diploma.   

LIBRARY 

All library books must be re-

turned to Ms. Stehelin.   If a 

book has been lost, it must be 

paid for.  This is the time to do 

a sweep of bedrooms and other 

rooms in the house to find any 

library books or textbooks that 

belong to IVHS and get them 

returned.    

2+2 CREDITS 

Many of our vocational classes and a few of our 

core classes can earn 2+2 credit.  These credits 

are transcripted to RCC and will count in most 

Oregon Community Colleges and Oregon Uni-

versities.  The credits are at no cost to the stu-

dents.  We have students who start college with 

12 or more credits.  Students must have received 

an A or B in the class to earn credit.  Students 

who have taken 2+2 classes must register before 

the end of the school year if they want credit.  

Credits do not transfer into the next year.   They 

will NOT be able to come back in the fall and get 

those credits transcripted.    

GRADUATION PRACTICE 

There are two graduation practices—both are 

mandatory—and students must be on time. The 

first is on Wednesday,  June 6th,  from 1:00—

3:00 PM.   It will be in the gym.  The second is on 

Thursday, June 8th,  from 10:00 AM —12:00 PM.  

It will be in the gym or on the football field, de-

pending on the weather.   Seniors need to bring 

their caps and gowns to the Thursday  practice 

where a group photo will be taken.  Information 

on purchasing pictures will be given at the Tues-

day practice.   

FEES AND FINES   

Graduating seniors will not re-
ceive their diploma until all 

fines and fees have been paid.  
Ms. Hall has kept you and your 

students informed of these 
fines.  They can still walk at 

graduation but the diploma cov-
er will not hold their official di-
ploma.  Call the school and 

speak to Ms. Hall if you have 
questions.   
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July 9 – August 2   Monday -Thursday 7:30 AM – 12:15 PM 
 

Breakfast and Lunch served- free of cost 

Straight-line busing provided (pick up and drop off times available in late May)  

 

PURPOSE:   Credit recovery.  Students must have taken the class previously and failed it.    Seniors who need 
more that 7.5 credits to graduate and 5th year seniors may be able to work on other classes.  

 

HOW MANY CREDITS CAN BE EARNED?   

Up to 1.5 credits (three trimester classes) for credit recovery.  Students must be there every day for the full 
time and work hard to complete that much credit.  Most students will only be able to complete one trimester 
class and earn ½ a credit. 

 

WHAT ARE THE CLASSES LIKE: All classes will be taken online – through Ed Options.  Students will 
work individually on the computer to complete classes.  There will be support available from teachers and 
staff.   

 

CHARGE: There will be a charge of $50.00 for each class.   However, upon successful completion of the 
class, students will  required to pay $10.00 for each class.  This means that if you complete three classes – or 
1.5 credits, it will cost you $30.00  This is how it will work: 

 An initial non-refundable deposit of $5.00 will be required to secure a “slot”.   

 The remaining $5.00 for the first class will be paid on or before the first day of summer school.   

 If students do not complete the course or drop out of summer school, an additional $40.00 will be billed to 
the student’s school account.  No monies will be refunded.   

 If students cannot pay the remaining $5.00 before summer school, please contact JoAnn Bethany or Patrice 
Tucker and arrange a payment plan.    

 

SUBJECTS: Various classes in English, Math, Science, Social Studies, Health.  Most appropriate classes for 
you to make up will be decided by counselor and administration.   

 

ATTENDANCE REQUIREMENTS: Depending on what you need to make up, attendance requirements will 
be set for all or part of the four-week term.  Once a commitment of time has been set, it is expected that stu-
dents will be there every day.   

 
 

SUMMER SCHOOL 2012 

Illinois Valley High School 
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Name__________________________________   Grade ______ Date ____________ 

 

Student’s Address ______________________________________________________________________ 

   Residence      Mailing (if different)  

 

Please read and initial each point to indicate you understand and agree to the terms.   

_____ I understand by signing this form and paying the non-refundable $5.00 reservation fee, I am reserving 
a place in summer school.   

 

_____ I will commit to working hard, to regular attendance, and to behaving appropriately.  

 

_____  I understand that my opportunity to stay in summer school and complete failed credit(s) is contin-
gent on my ability to stay on task, be at school, and behave appropriately.   

 

_____ I understand that each class I take has a $50.00 fee.  I understand that if I complete the class, it will 
cost me only $10.00.  The $5.00 reservation fee will be deducted from that amount.   

 

_____ I understand that if I drop out of summer school or am unable to complete a class due to poor attend-
ance and/or lack of effort, I will be charged the full $50.00 for the class.  This amount will be charged 
to my account at the school.   

 

_____ I understand that if I am unable to complete a class – if I had excellent attendance and made a great 
effort - I will be allowed to finish it up in after-school credit makeup during the month of September 
2012 at no additional cost.   

 

______________________________________  ______________________________________ 

Student Signature                                Parent Signature 

Home phone or number where you can be reached during summer school hours: ______________ 

If no phone number, who can we call in an emergency? We must have some number to call if there is a prob-
lem.    _________________________________________   _____________________ 

Name / Relationship Number 

Will student be riding the bus?    Yes  No  

     (If yes, a bus schedule will be mailed home in late May.) 

 

The counselor or an administrator will analyze the student’s transcript and determine which class (es) are 
most appropriate.   

 

Please mail or drop by this registration along with $5.00 to IV HIGH SCHOOL  

By June 13, 2012 

625 E River St 

Cave Junction, OR    97523 

 Registration Form for Credit Make-up Summer School 2012 
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Access to Student Assistance Programs In Reach of Everyone 
Students—Aspire is available in the fishbowl on Wednesdays between 1 and 3 to assist them with their col-

lege/trade school application or scholarship search. You can also stop by to answer the daily trivia question 

and receive a prize & view the various scholarship posted on the glass doors of the fishbowl just waiting for 

students to apply.  

Are you aware of anyone interested in encouraging our students to seek further education upon graduation? 

The ASPIRE program is in need of volunteers willing to work with students a few hours a month. If you know 

just the right person; a person who is willing and able to guide a student through the sometimes confusing 

and tedious college and scholarship application process, please have them contact Ms. Bitto at  

linda.bitto@threerivers.k12.or.us or 541-592-2116 ext. 228. 

Welding Competition Results 
 

Beginning Arc -  

Nick Worley (2nd) 
  

Beginning Oxy -  
Josh Allen (1st) 

Lander Nordal (2nd) 

Jesse Dodson (3rd) 
  

Advanced Oxy -  
Devan Elmer (2nd) 

Tannan Thompson (3rd) 
  

Tig -  

Elissa Matthews (1st) 
Devan Elmer (2nd) 

Austin Hart (3rd) 
  

Beginning Mig -  

Chaise Robbins (2nd) 

Advanced Mig -  

Justin Hewitt (1st) 
Tannan Thompson (2nd) 

  
Beginning Torch Cutting -  

Myles Hodge (1st) 

Chaise Robbins (3rd) 
  

Advanced Torch Cutting -  
Austin Hart (1st) 

Gabe Hearn (2nd) 
  

Basic Tool - Tap and Die 

Lander Nordal (2nd) 
  

Team Fabrication -  
Rickey Keith, Brandon Thompson,  

Justin Hewitt (2nd) 

TRSD POLICY JN—STUDENT FEES, FINES, & CHARGES  

Per district (policy JN) and state law (HB# 3044 passed in 2003), student report cards, diplomas, and/or other 
school records cannot be released if fines totaling $50.00 or more are still owed.  Transcript transfer requests 
will be honored.   

It is important that these fines are paid in a timely manner as they stay on the record and graduating students 
who owe fines will not get their diploma until all fines are paid.  Sometimes these fines accumulate to over 
$300 and this expense is hard on families at the time of graduation.  The district may pursue the matter 
through a private collection agency or other method available to the district.   

Certainly, the first thing you should do is to ask your student to look for the missing books, athletic uniforms, 
etc.   If these items can be found and returned to the school, these fines will be removed and the record will 
be cleared.   

https://mail.threerivers.k12.or.us/owa/redir.aspx?C=866550bb26a24cdfa6545f9d68480532&URL=mailto%3alinda.bitto%40threerivers.k12.or.us
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IMPORTANT DATES 

May 17 Scholarship Night @ Cake at 6:00, awards at 6:30 PM  
May 18 Staff Development Day—No School for Students  
May 19  PROM – 8:30 – 11:30 PM  
May 21 Board Meeting at DO 
May 22  Final Senior Project Presentations—after school  
May 23  Mr. IV  Competition  
May 25  Bring Your Parents to School Day with Memorial Day Ceremony 
May 26  Boatnik  in Grants Pass (IV Band Marching)  
May 28  Memorial Day – No School  
May 29  Spring Sports Awards—6:00 PM  
May 31 Seniors’ Finals Day 
June 1  Seniors Last Day 
June 4  Proficiency Information Night  - Dinner and Presentation—Dinner @    
  6:00, meeting at 6:30 
June 5  Rivers Concert @ 7:00 PM  
June 7  Graduation @ 7:00 PM  
June 7- 8  All Night Grad Party   11:PM to 5:00 AM  
June 8  Finals for 9th—11th Grade 
June 8  Music Awards @ 6:00 PM  
June 11 Student’s Last full day  
June 12 Arena Scheduling  
June 13 Clerical Day— Teachers Last Day 

Stay Connected with Your 2011-2012  Yearbook 

    
 

 

Payments may be made to IVHS 2012 Trailblazer Yearbook. See Mrs. Hall in IVHS bookkeeping. 

 

Students Name______________________________Mailing Address________________________________  

City_______________________________________ State_______ Zip_________                                                                 

Book(s):  can be reserved for $25.00 down payment _____x $48.00   Total: _________     
 

Academic Masters was a great evening of fun and an educational experi-
ence for all who attended at the GPHS Performing Arts Center.  

IV was represented by five wonderful students who all did well in their areas and made IV very proud.  Our students 
placed as follows: 

Social Studies:    Jamie Sowell—4th place   Science:    Devon DeNoon—3rd place 

Math:   Natalie Wellen—3rd place  English:    Daniel Vega—4th place   

Music:   Xenia Velasco—3rd place   

Students who took 3rd won a $500 cash prize and students who took 4th won $300. IVHS also took home the $250 
cash prize for attendance at the event.  That was remarkable since we had the furthest to go.   
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COUGAR NEWS  

Illinois Valley High School Safe & Sober Grad Night 2012 

625 E. River Street 

Cave Junction, OR 97523 

541-592-2116 

Going Out with a BANG!  
 

 

Re: & Sober Grad Night 2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is sent to you on behalf of the Illinois Valley High School graduating class of 2012. Graduation is rapidly approaching 

and we are seeking the help of our community in order to make the Safe & Sober Grad Night 2012 a successful event.  

 

To give a little background information the Safe & Sober Grad Night event is held at Illinois Valley High School from 10:00p.m. to 

5:00a.m. on graduation night, this year being June 7th.  The Commons and gymnasium are used to host various activities such as 

having a DJ available, RockBand, photo booth, ping pong, etc. for the senior students and free food and beverages are made availa-

ble through-out the evening.  There is also a raffle for those participating seniors and the prizes consist of great items that are very 

valuable to young adults and college seekers i.e. microwaves, bedding, small refrigerators, reading lights, laundry hampers, laptops, 

and gift certificates to Wal-Mart, Staples just to name a few. This event is a great way for the students to reminisce with their friends 

one last time before their new journey begins and most importantly to be able to celebrate their accomplishments in a safe and sober 

environment! 

 

We will be organizing several fundraisers through-out the year which include hosting a dinner at Bridgeview Vineyards, bagging 

groceries, Bingo Night, Golf Tournament, hosting the Winter Ball, etc.  We realize that our local businesses get hit hard through-out 

the year with various groups asking for donations; however without your support we would not be able to fund this important event.  

There are several ways that you could lend your support for our event.  If interested please complete the bottom portion of this letter 

and return to the address listed above. 

 

_____I would like to make a monetary donation. Please make checks payable to IVHS and note that    

           the money is to go toward the Safe & Sober Grad Night 2012. 

 

_____I would like to help set up for the Safe & Sober Grad Night 2012.   

 

_____I would like to help chaperone for the Safe & Sober Grad Night 2012. 

 

_____I would like to help clean up after the Safe & Sober Grad Night. 

 

_____I would like to donate the following item(s) to the Safe & Sober Grad Night raffle:_____________ 

 

_____I would like to donate items to the silent auction:______________________ 

 

We would like to be able to recognize your support in our local newspaper and school newsletters.  May we mention your name?  

_____Yes  _____No, thanks. 

 

Name:_______________________________ Phone:_____________________ 

 

E-mail:_________________________________________________ 

 

We truly appreciate your support and look forward to hearing from you.  If you have any questions or would like more information 

please feel free to leave a message for the IV Grad Committee at 541-592-2116 and someone will get back to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Senior Grad Night Committee 
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Abby Miller Ethan Saavedra Myles Hodge 

Alena Shinault Fred Hults Nadia McClendon 

Alexander Nguyen Gabriel Hearn Nancy Fitzgerald 

Alexandra LaFlamme Georgia Bricker Natalie Wellen 

Alicia Warner Gino Perata Natasha Elkins 

Amanda Brooks Gus Whicheloe Naviya Dixon 

Amanda Terry Hailey Kemmer Nick Worley 

Amber Curtis Hannah Kanig Patrick Allen 

Amber Webb Hazel Randall Rachel Mason 

Anastasia Greenberg Idalis Calvert Rachel Miller 

Andrew McLaughlin Jamie Kofahl Rebecca Gogulski 

Anna Baker Jason Roberts Robert Lowden 

Anthony Dilley Jaycee Engles Robert Spliethof 

Ashley Terry Jazmyn Danko Russell Benson 

Austin Hart Jeremiah Ly0ns Ryann Mistretta 

Benjamin Milner Jesse Dodson Samantha Milner 

Bradley Sawall Jessica Myers Sarah Bollweg 

Brandi Wollerton John Maldonado Sarah Luna 

Brandon Perez John Nguyen Savanna Hoyle 

Brian Bemis Johnathan Mason Seth Arias 

Brian Waterman Jordan Rich Seth Hammersmith 

Caleb Groves Jordan Sussman Shawn Laney 

Camelia Swenson Joseph Torres Shelbie Mason 

CeCe Imerti Joshua Allan Solomon Newnham 

Cedar River Freeman Joshua Free Solomon Zook 

Chase Weir Justin Bond Steven Barfield 

Chawna Crawford Kai Alvarez Talee Baker 

Chloe Martin-Ptacek Kai Saragosa Tannan Thompson 

Christopher Heise Kaitlin Hearn Tayanita Stewart 

Christopher Wikel Katlyn Skiles Taylor Byrne 

CJ Manning Keaton Bradley Taylor Smith 

Colin Wilson Ken Krska Terry Trull 

Colton Ward Keyanna Augustadt Tessa Ruberio 

Conrad Davis Killian Mavity Thea Barker-Cortrecht 

Cyanna Miller Kimberly Crow Theresa Frederick 

Dakota Crow Kimberly Rodriguez Tori Lindell 

Daniel Vega Krista Joines Tristan Kinney 

Danielle Cain Kristen Vidales Tyler Bethke 

Danielle Lavassaur Lander Nordal Tyler Clark 

Devon DeNoon Levi Vasquez Tyler Nolan 

Dillon Hoyle Mathew Brock Vince Nguyen 

Edilet Rodriguez Megan Franklin Vonn Hennings 

Eduardo Tigrinho Meghan Householder Zach Welch 

Elissa Mathews Melissa Myers Erin Byrne 

Erik Householder Mikael Cusumano Myiah Giles 

Erika Anderson Montee Gallegos  

Winter Cougar Trek Participants 
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2nd Trimester Honor Roll   
Summa Cum Laude  Magna Cum Laude   Cum Laude  

4.0 +   3.5—3.99   3.25—3.49  

9th   9th   9th  

Cusumano, Mikael   Allan, Patrick  Ahl, Peter 

Laney, Shawn   Anderson, Erika  Engles, Jaycee  

Swenson, Camelia   Dwyer, Liam  Hanni, Sierra 

Barfield, Steven  Hennings, Vonn  10th   

Crawford, Chawna  Hoyle, Savanna   

10th   Kitchens, Faith  11th 

Brooks, Amanda  Mason, Jonathan  Brock, Matthew 

Lee, Kiana  Myers, Melissa   Kanig, Hannah 

Calvert, Idalis  10th   LaFlamme, Mason 

Bemis, Brian  Rodriguez, Edilet  Maldonado, John 

Nordal, Lander  Trull, Terry   Munro, Nathan 

Mason, Shelbie  Thompson, Tannan  Sussman, Jordan  

Allan, Joshua  11th   

Miller, Abby  Armijo, Kelly  12th Grade  

Newnham, Solomon  Baker, Talee  Elmer, Devan 

Zook, Solomon  Dilley, Anthony  Gogulski, Rebecca 

11th   Kofahl, Jamie   Hart, Austin 

Arnold, Tracy  Lindell, Tori  Krska, Ken  

Clark, Tyler  Luna, Sarah  Miller, Rachel 

Hearn, Kaitlin  Manninen, Alexandria  Milner, Ben  

Miller, Cyanna   Mason, Rachel  Spliethof, Isabella 

Stiles, Miranda  Matthews, Elissa   Vidales, Kristen 

Vega, Daniel  Noel,Sabrina   Wollerton, Brandi 

Wellen, Natalie  Ray, Ariana   

12th Grade   Young, Kayla   

Barker-Cortrecht, Thea  12th Grade    

Byrne, Erin  Agee, Stephanie    

Danko, Jazmyn  Benson, Heather   

Greenberg, Anastasia  Bricker, Georgia    

Imerti, CeCe  Flores, Oscar   

Joines, Krista  Franklin, Megan   

Koci, Blanka  Free, Joshua   

Mclaughlin, Andrew  Giles, Myiha   

Ripley, Felisha  Heise, Christopher   

Robbins, Travis  Householder, Meghan   

Sowell, Jamie  Bradley, Bradley    

Vasquez, Levi  Lavassaur, Danielle   

  Lowden, Robert   

  Mavity, Killian   

  Velasco, Xenia   

  Wikel, Chris    



 14 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday—June 11 The schedule on this day will be accommodate for check out, 

an extended CREW, and an end of the year celebration.   
During CREW, all students will be given the schedule for 2012—2103 and given 

time to work with CREW leaders to design their schedule for next school year.  Stu-
dents will also receive their arena scheduling time for the 12th.  

 
Tuesday - June 12—Arena Scheduling in the COMMONS 

 

Scheduling for next school year will be on June the 12th.  This is the last scheduled school day for students.   

Students currently in 9th – 11th grade should report to school at the appropriate scheduled times.  The sched-
ule this year is done by the number of credits a student has earned to date.  All students will be given this 
information to share with parents, but parents are welcome to call the school if there is any question about 
the appropriate reporting time. Those students who must ride the bus to and from school will be given some 
options for what they can do before and after their scheduling times and all of those options will include su-
pervision.  One option will be supervised homework areas for students who need to get work completed.  

Students will NOT be allowed to schedule before their allotted time.  Parents are welcome to come with their 
student to scheduling.  

Reporting Times for Scheduling 
 

Time    CREDITS  EARNED TO DATE BY STUDENT  

9:00 – 9:50    19.5 + credits    
 
9:55 – 10:35   13 – 19 credits    

 
10:40 – 11:50   11.5 – 12.5 credits   
 
12:00 –12:30  Lunch   
    
12:35  – 1:20   5.14 – 11 credits    
 
1:25 – 2:20   5 credits  
 
2:25 – 3:20    Less than 4.75 credits    

 

IMPORTANT 

For students who do not attend arena scheduling, the counselor will do a schedule for them.   That sched-

ule will be in place for the beginning of school and will receive the lowest level of priority for schedule 

change.  Because our schedule is going to be more limited than normal, it is important that students are 

here to get the classes they would like to take.  Schedules for incoming 9th graders will be made before 

scheduling current students who did not show up for arena scheduling.   
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T H R E E  R I V E R S  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T   
P O  B O X  1 6 0  
M U R P H Y ,  O R     9 7 5 3 3  

Illinois Valley High School 

625 East River Street 

Cave Junction, OR 97523 

Phone: 541-592-2116 

Principal: Ms. Jo Ann  Bethany 

Vice Principal/Athletic Director:  Casey Alderson  

Office Manager:  Ms. Robin Jackson   

We are on the web 

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/index.asp 

School Year Office Hours 7:15 AM — 4: 00 PM 

Or Current Resident  

Illinois Valley Public Library News: 
IV Library has new, extended hours: Wednesdays 2-6 PM, Fridays 11-3 and Saturdays 11-4. Library cards are free 
with valid ID. There are thousands of books, and DVD's, audio books, videos and more available to borrow. The li-
brary is located at 209 W. Palmer St. in CJ, on the side street beside Carlos' Restaurant. 

21st Century Grant After School Classes at IVHS 

Mondays: Sign Language with Ms. Parker 
Mondays: Advanced Sewing with Ms. Winchester Mondays and Wednesdays: Yoga with Ms. Hobbins  
Mondays and Wednesdays: Weight Training with Mr. Becker 
Tuesdays: Mountain Biking with Mr. McHugh 
Wednesdays: Gaming Group with Mr. Dwyer 
Wednesdays: Tie Dye with Ms. Cowan 
Thursdays: Photography with Ms. Binker 
Thursdays: Fishing with Mr. Enoch 
Thursdays 5:45 PM!!!: Indoor Soccer with Mr. Enoch  


